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The flowers in the chancel this morning are in memory of Art & 

Jeff Wolfe by Pat Wolfe. 

Please check out our new Community News bulletin board located in 

the stairwell.  A big thank you to Jim Richards for placing it. 

Using funds from Community Involvement, our Deacons are organizing a 

Free Community Lunch for Wednesday, April 26, 2017 from 12:00-

100 p.m. in Fellowship Hall.  People of the area as well as our congrega-

tion are invited.  We need volunteers to help with this project.  Please 

check the sign up sheet in the Narthex or check with Carole Dainton. 

Thanks for your input!  Due to recent feedback from families, we will 

now offer our “snack” as part of fellowship time.  Thank you for explaining 

this change to your children, grandchildren. 

The Fellowship committee needs your support.  The cost of those 

delicious donuts on is covered by our donations.  We love this “sweet” part 

of fellowship, but we need your generosity to cover the cost.  Thank you! 

We are still looking for donations of filled Easter Eggs for the Egg hunt 

on Easter Sunday.  There is a blue bin in the Narthex to place them in. 

On Easter there will be a sunrise service, at 6:30 a.m. on the hill.  There 

will be a potluck brunch after the service at Providence Baptist Church. 

There will be no Sunday School or Wee Worship on Easter Sunday. 

Spring Cleaning!  We are having a cleanup day on Saturday, April 

22nd at 8:00 a.m.   

If you see something that needs fixed or lights that are burnt out around 

the church,  please put it on the squawk sheet in the office so our Trus-

tees can fix.  Thank you! 

Save the date.  Our annual Mother – Daughter Banquet will be on 

Wednesday, May 10th at 6;00 p.m.  More details will be coming 

soon.  Anyone interested in helping with this event should contact Lori 

Luurtsema. 
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